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No.Abu/CW/202/5/2014 May 26, 2014
Dear Fellow Indians,

Embassy of India, Abu Dhabi supports RoadSafetyUAE.com, a platform driven
towards making UAE roads safer and serving as a communication, improvement and
educational platform for all traffic participants in the UAE. RoadSafetyUAE.com has
launched a pledge campaign with a target by year-end to get 100,000 people to commit
to making the country’s roads safer.

Drivers and Passengers taking the pledge will commit themselves to the following 4
points;

% YES - Seat belts — by EVERYBODY in your car!

“ YES - Indicators — every time you change lanes!

% NO - Speeding!

% NO - Mobile Phone: not without proper hands-free equipment!
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Our fellow Indians are paying a heavy toll and are among the biggest victims on UAE’s
roads. We want to help protect all Indians and in support of this worthy cause, we ask
you to take 30 seconds of your time to sign the pledge and give your voice to clearly
state : “| commit myself to MAKE UAE ROADS SAFER!”

Please click on the link to sign the pledge, and also forward the pledge to your family,
friends and colleagues — whoever you care about!

http://www.roadsafetyuae.com/pledge-make-uae-roads-safer/

Thanks for your participation!

\) By

Yokt

T.P. Seetharam
Ambassador



